
  

SARK MEDICAL COMMITTEE 

Aetna & Q&A People Matter 
will be returning to Sark to give a 

 Public Presentation & Consultation 
with regard to the  

Sark Medical Insurance Scheme 
recommended by the Medical Committee 

at 

The Island Hall 
On 

Tuesday 1
st

 May 2012 
from 2pm 

and again from 6pm 
Janet King (Aetna), along with Nikki Ferguson (Q&A People Matter) 
will be available throughout these times, but if you would prefer to 
make a specific appointment with one of them for the 2

nd
 May, 

please contact either: 

Diane Baker 07781 119015 – diane.baker@gov.sark.gg or 
John Hunt 07781 409931 – john.hunt@gov.sark.gg 

If you are insured with an off the shelf medical insurance plan, 
please come along and check what you are NOT covered for. If you 
wish to continue with your current policy and are aware of the facts 
then your decision will be made with the knowledge of any 
deficiencies in your policy. 
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